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July 5, 2021

Grand Knight Davis Kempka
Knights of Columbus

616 South Cherry Street
Kernersville, NC 27284

Dear Friends of The Shepherd’s Center,

On behalf of those whom we are honored to serve, we wish to express our deepest
thanks for your recent donation of $500 to The Shepherd’s Center of Kernersville.
Generous gifts from donors like you provide the support needed to continue our
mission.

You have demonstrated your deep commitment to our work of “championing and
sustaining” adults with disabilities or who are aging through your special
contribution. Your support plays a key role in our success in providing vital
services and enrichment activities to these valued individuals. These lives are
enriched because of you!

We cannot fully express our gratitude for your kindness. We at The Shepherd’s
Center are continually inspired by the dedication and generosity of donors like
you who answer the call to give.

It is our hope you accept our big thank you for your giving spirit. We look
forward to serving together with you.

Sincerely,

Slyefhireo

Lynne Garms
Interim Executive Director
Tax ID#56-1471510
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No benefit was bestowed upon the Knights of Calumbus for this contribution other than the joy of
giving to area older adults or those with disabilities. Financial information about this
organization and a copy of its license are available from the State Solicitation Licensing Branch at
(919) 807-2000. The license is not an endorsement by the State.
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